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606 Telemedicine Policy 

 

Special Education service providers at Nerstrand Elementary School will keep track of all phone calls and 

virtual meetings they have with students that will include: 

● The type of service provided 

● The time the service began and the time the service ended, with a.m. and p.m. 

designations 

● A description of the provider's basis for determining that telemedicine is an appropriate 

and effective means for delivering service to the recipient 

● The mode of transmission of the telemedicine service 

● The location of the originating and the distant site 

  

The Individualized Learning Plans (IDLP), which contain the Occupational Therapy and Speech 

Language Pathology service minutes for distance learning sessions, will be followed. 

  

Student safety is a top priority at Nerstrand Elementary School. Our special Education service providers 

will call and send emails to parent phone numbers and email addresses listed on JMC. Mandated 

reporting procedures will continue to be in place during telemedicine and data privacy will be respected 

throughout the distance learning period as it is during in-building school programming. 

  

Telemedicine will begin for eligible Nerstrand Elementary students on 3/30/2020 and end when distance 

learning ends. 

 


